Press Release July 31, 2020

The Texas Department of State Health Services has notified Callahan County of a third death of
a county resident due to the COVID-19 virus.

As of 4:55 PM, July 30, 2020, the TDSHS website showed 38 total confirmed cases, 36
recoveries, three fatalities, and no active cases.

Please remember to follow the disinfecting, hand sanitizing, and social distancing guidelines and
comply with the Governors order regarding masks.



